
 

 

 
 

Subiaco Primary School 
Parents and Citizens Association 

 

Funding Request Form 
 

If you would like to apply for funding from the P&C for an event or initiative at the school 
please complete and return this form to the P&C President [president@subiprimarypc.com.au] 
and P&C Secretary [secretary@subiprimarypc.com.au].  
 
In accordance with the P&C Constitution, any financial expenditure must be voted on at a P&C 
meeting. Please submit this form no later than 10 days prior to any P&C meeting (please see 
the dates on our webpage) to allow your request to be included on the agenda and notice 
given to our members.  

 

Author:  

Date:  

Estimated cost and 
amount sought: 

 

Discussed with 
Principal  

Yes/No  

Any applicable grants 
applied for? 

 

Description of Funding Request  

 
 
Please include a description of funds requested and substantiating quotes if applicable.   

 


